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Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

x Money management 
course at SMAB for 
parents/carers—Starting 
4th November. 2.00 p.m. 
ending 25th      November 
(x4 weekly sessions) 

x 3M class assembly—
Friday 15th November 8.40 
a.m.   

x Year 6 ‘MyBank’           
project –Thursday 21st  
November and Thursday 
5th December 

x 3S class assembly—
Friday 22nd November 8.40 
a.m. 

x  5L class assembly—
Friday 6th December  8.40 
a.m.   

x End of term—Thursday 
19th December. 1.00 p.m.  

x Back to school—   
Tuesday 7th January  2020 
at 8.30 a.m.  
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‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 
Friday 8th    
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Follow us on  
TWITTER@smabschool 

NEW CLUBS 
In January 2020 two new clubs will 
be starting; Fencing and Table     
Tennis. More information will be 
sent out shortly through Class Dojo 
and the newsletter.  

YEAR 5 SCIENCE MUSEUM TRIP  
On Monday, the year 5 classes went to the Science Museum. 
First, we went to the space area, where the rockets were, which 
links to our science topic. Then, after lunch, we headed to the 
IMAX cinema to watch a 3D movie about our amazing planet. 
We also went to the ‘Wonderlab’, where we looked at fun ways to 
learn about different areas of Science. We thoroughly enjoyed 
our day! By Emily 5A 
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CLASS   

3S 6 93% 

3T 0 97.59% 

3M 0 97.14% 

4I 6 98.21% 

4C 5 96.3% 

4H 5 97.78% 

5A 0 92.14% 

5E 4 100% 

5L 3 93.33% 

6B 1 96% 

6O 3 97.27% 

6W 1 98.18% 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Calling all online shoppers!  
 
You can raise money for FOTSA  through your everyday online 
shopping with retailers like Amazon, Tesco and Argos and it’s 
completely free! We’ve already raised £522 with easyfundraising but we really want 
to raise more.  
 
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise even more!  

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week?   

3T, 3M and 5A all managed to get to school on 
time! 3t Had the highest attendance rate and 
therefore won the punctuality trophy. Well done 
to 3M and 5A for their achiervement. Keep this 
up!! 5E won the attendance trophy again with 
100%. Amazing!  

BOOK FAIR 
A big thank you to all parents/carers for your 
support at the Book Fair. In total £450.00 was 
spent. Through your purchases the school            
received a cheque for £210.30 to spend on books.  

YEAR 4 NATIVITY PRODUCTION 
Early reminder; Year 4 will be performing the nativity story at St Cuthbert’s 
Church in Wolves Lane on Thursday 19th December at 10.30 a.m. All                    
parents/carers, governors and friends are welcome to attend and join in our celebra-
tions.  

PARENT GOVERNORS  
Are you interested in becoming  

a parent governor?  
We have a parent governor vacancy, if any par-
ent is interested in becoming a governor please 
let the office know. If you would like to know 
more, I am more than happy to  discuss what 
the role entails. 

COLD WEATHER  
As the weather starts to 
change and  gets colder, 
please ensure that your child 

comes to school suitably dressed with 
a coat, hat, gloves and scarf.     Re-
member to  label all items of  clothing. 
If your child has PE outside they may 
wear plain black or green tracksuit 
bottoms to keep their legs warm.  

POP UP BOOK HUT 
The hut is located in the main entrance area. The 
book hut is open during the school day for chil-
dren to visit as well as after school so parents and 
carers can also come and have a look. If you have 
any books, new or used, which you could donate 
to the Book Hut, please bring them to the office. 
All donations will be  greatly appreciated!! 
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